
1020 East Lafayette Street 
Suite 207 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301-4552 

BEN E. GIRTMAN 
Attomey at Law 

ORIGINAL 

June 6,2000 

Mr. Marshall Willis 
Division of Water and Wastewater 
Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 991437-WS, Application of Wedgefield Utilities, Inc. to Increase its 
Water Rates and Charges 

Dear Mr. Willis: 

Pursuant to our telephone conversation today, this letter will confirm that 
Wedgefield Utilities, Inc. will have until Monday, June 12,2000, in which to file its response 
to the Staff Audit which was issued on May 26,2000. Thank you for your favorable 
consideration of the utility's request. 

Sincerely yours, 

cc Ms. Erin Nicholas 

Ben E. Girtman 
Attomey for 
Wedgefield Utilities, Inc. 
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